

2nd Enfield Boys' Brigade Company

Founded 31st October 1890 Bush Hill Park United Reformed Church Bush Hill Park, Enfield



www.2ndenfieldbb.co.uk

Newsletter No. 233

Notices for week commencing 20th October 2008

Pantomime Rehearsals

This Tuesday there will be a pantomime rehearsal for Kadeem at 8.30pm in the hall. There will also be a rehearsal for all the Morris dancers from 1.30 this Sunday. Please let me know if you be unable to attend before your rehearsal is due.

Thursday

This Thursday we will be holding a Gym night. We will only be doing gym, so please only come if you want to learn and take part. The session will run from 7.30 to 9.00

Thorpe Park - Saturday 25th October

As I am sure you are all aware that this Saturday we are going to Thorpe Park. If you are joining us then please take an information letter home with you tonight. On it are the meeting times and return drop off times, plus any other additional information you and your parents might need.

Next Monday

As it is half term next Monday, we will be having a non uniformed meeting. We intend to show you the 'Camp film 2008' while we eat loads of Pizza. If you have not let us know that you will be coming, please sign your name up on the notice board (or else you will not get any pizza). If you have been to camp before then please arrive at the hall at 7.00pm. Everyone else please arrive at 7.30pm. The film will be finished by 9.40pm.

God Bless and have a week

Andrew Caddies

Company secretary